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Comments: I live in Whitefish and have seen what the resort developments have done to our once quaint town.

We go to the Holland Lake area to escape these commercialized changes, and to enjoy Montana's beauty. If the

forest service allows this development to happen, it will greatly impact Montana locals' opportunity to "get away

from it all", and turn a tiny, historic, peaceful area to just another commercialized playground for out of staters

and the wealthy. The resort's development in Whitefish has impacted traffic flow tremendously and our roads,

stores and restaurants simply can't keep up with the sheer number of tourists it now attracts. I'm sad to say that I

can see this same thing happening to the natural peace and beauty that is Holland Lake. It's already difficult to

get a camping spot in the campground; this will only make it harder if not impossible.


